
Affordable Housing
Addressing Past Discriminatory Practices

WARD 3  RALLY  FOR  
AFFORDABLE  &

GREEN  HOUS ING  

Sunday, January 23rd at 3pm
VIRTUAL RALLY 





It is important to build not just

any homes but GOOD homes
that will withstand impending

climate impacts in a healthy and
affordable way for the families

who live in them.

The methane gas running
through inefficient buildings

negatively impacts the
environment and harms our

health. Children living in
households with even one gas

appliance were found to have a
42% greater likelihood of

asthma. In order to protect our
community’s health and the

future of our planet, DC officials
must take concrete steps to

increase the energy efficiency of
our homes.

We are organizing to ensure that
ALL families can live in healthy,

affordable, and green homes.

Public housing buildings are
significant gas-guzzlers. WIN
envisions green pilot projects

throughout the District’s
public housing sites and

affordable housing generated
in Ward 3. 


